UK Modern Slavery Act of 2015 — Datto Statement for FY 2021

Datto Europe Limited recognizes the importance of treating everyone who works at or with Datto
with dignity and respect, and strives to ensure that human rights are valued throughout our
organization. We are equally committed to working with industry partners to drive common high
standards and best practices.

We have a zero-tolerance approach to modern slavery and human trafficking and we are committed
to acting with integrity in our business dealings. As such, we will not support or work with any
business that is involved in any form of slavery and/or human trafficking, and we commit to taking
steps necessary to help ensure transparency within our business and those with which we work.

If you have any concerns, questions or complaints arising under or related to the UK Modern
Slavery Act of 2015 please contact the Datto Legal team at legal@datto.com.

This statement is made under Section 54(1) of the UK Modern Slavery Act of 2015.

This statement has been approved by Datto Europe Limited’s Board of Directors.
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Michael Glenn Fass, Director
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